
 
 

 

 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING AGENDA 
THURSDAY, FEBRUAY 10, 2022 

7:00 P.M. 
MICROSOFT TEAMS MEETING 

 
Agenda Item Speaker 

Welcome and Prayer Andrea Leroux 
Call to order and recording 

of attendance Andrea Leroux 

Financial Report Andrea Leroux / Sarah Elliott 
Sound system quotes Alissa Bartlett 

Fundraising Andrea Leroux 
Principal’s Report Andrea Leroux 

Parish Report Marg Brickman 
Closing Prayer All 

 
OPENING PRAYER 

 



 
 

 

 
FINANCIAL REPORT 

Notes 
• $1 499.00 for spirit wear is revenue.  We have not been billed for the spirit wear 

yet.  We anticipate a profit of ~$400. 
• Food/milk #3 is the current food/milk order that goes until March 7.  We have 

not been invoiced for most of this order yet.  We anticipate a profit of ~$600. 
• We have ordered a Lenten calendar or magnet for each class.  This cost has not 

been billed yet and is ~$360. 
• This makes the actual account balance ~$3 775. 
• There is $1 034.45 held in trust at the board office for the sound system 

purchase. 
 
Upcoming possible expenses from SGF (School Generated Funds) 
River Valley Tube Sliding subsidy ~$5 per student = ~$1 125 
Ticket cost is $20 per student, subsidy would make it $15 
AM and PM times – 2 classes at a time 
Bussing is $1 855.55 
Grant is $2 000.00 
$5 per student subsidy = $1 125.00 out of SGF 
 
Graduation ~$2 200 last year 
 
Sound System = $2 634.40 
 
 



 
 

 

 
SOUND SYSTEM QUOTES 
From Alissa’s notes:  I chatted with Steve at Long&McQuade and looked at the speaker units last 
night.  The sound is amazing (I only got to hear one speaker at ½ volume).  He thinks we do not 
need the mixer and has included one mic in the quote but if the school does not have mics, we 
could add another.  
  
We can try out the system, but we would have to rent the system to do so. 
  
The system is Bluetooth, so we can have music playing and two mics going.  Speakers are 
chargeable (so no cords outside, therefore the speakers can “go” anywhere) but can also be 
plugged in (perfect for indoor).  The speakers do have to be linked together by a cord if we 
want to have two playing together.  There are stands included in the quote and the cable, I 
believe.  If we take the mixer board out that is a savings of $400.  
  
We can rent a mixer board, extra mics and larger speakers in the event we need them for a one 
time use. 
 

 



 
 

 

 
CSAC will move forward with the purchase of the system in the above quote, minus the 
mixer and with the addition of one more microphone.  Alissa and Andrea will co-ordinate 
ordering and payment for the system. 
 
FUNDRAISING 

• Will continue with hot lunch/milk, varying between items offered to date 
• Add subs to next order cycle from Mr. Sub 

 
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

• Return to in person learning has been going very well 
• Families have done a great job keeping children who are ill at home 
• Windows now replaced in all portables, new blinds coming in the next month 
• Ash Wednesday liturgy – Live stream from St. Joseph on Wednesday, March 2 for all 

Stratford elementary schools lead by our Grade 8 class 
• School wide intentions:  general intentions every day on announcements, classes will be  

collecting intentions in some way in each class. 
• Grade 8 class completed course selection with Ms. Mahood (guidance counsellor) and 

Mrs. Hastings (transitions teacher) this week 
• Primary literacy and numeracy achievement is increasing and seeing good gains in all 

areas for our JK-Grade 3 students 
• Bi-weekly math problem of the week to use Building Thinking Classrooms in action 
• Report cards coming out on Friday, February 18, parent/guardian teacher interviews 

upon request 
• Information about first communion and reconciliation is coming to Grade 2 parents this 

week, was postponed from last fall 
 
PARISH REPORT 

• Father David appreciates and strong connection between school, family, and parish. 
• Confirmation preparation is underway.  James Prins is leading.  Confirmation is June 5th. 
• Project Precious was able to raise over $5000 in a silent auction before Christmas for 

children/schools in Haiti 
 
 
NEW/OTHER BUSINESS 
Clarification of “snow days” 

• rural stops cancelled, in town running = school open 
• rural and in town stops cancelled = school closed, remote learning 
• Remote learning is different on a snow day than during school closure period. 
• Work posted in Google Classroom 

 
 
NEXT MEETING 
Thursday, May 5 @ 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
CLOSING PRAYER 

 


